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Celebrate The Magic of Christmas this holiday 
season with River City Brass and the Norwin 
School District Community Foundation.
On Sunday, December 16, 2018, the NSDCF, in partnership with the Norwin Alumni & 
Friends Association, will welcome River City Brass, joined by the NHS Chamber Singers and 
the Bel Canto Women’s Choir and Show Choir for The Magic of  Christmas holiday concert 
at the Norwin High School auditorium.
Tickets and additional information, including advertising opportunities for local 
businesses, are available online at nsdcf.org/holiday-concert.

About the Norwin School District Community Foundation
The Norwin School District Community Foundation, in cooperation with the Norwin 
Alumni & Friends Association, works to help Norwin students and parents benefit further 
from their educational experiences through grants, scholarship programs, community 
outreach, and more. Learn more online at nsdcf.org.


